
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 February 2011 
            
Newsletter No 22 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 28 February 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Luca Masih   Nursery 
For working hard to identify a 

variety of textiles. 

Anaya Thompson   RW 
For always working hard. 

Jayon Dunn    RG 
For making very good progress 

in both his literacy and 
mathematics work. 

Imani Brown    1B 
For making good progress in all 

subject areas this half term. 

Nshae Thompson   1/2H 
For working hard all half term 

and making good progress 
especially in reading. 

Jagjeet Hayer    2S 
For a fantastic improvement in 

all areas over the last term. 

Jacob Morgan    3L 
For some lovely ideas in his 

non-chronological instructions. 

Joshua Capelin   3/4MW 
For working hard during 

Geography week. 

Whole Class    4W 
For working hard to create a 

brilliant class assembly. 

Calum Masih    5B 
For consistently working hard in 

all areas. 

Jahmiah Farquharson  5/6S 
For his excellent efforts on the 

Active Kids Day as an 
inspirational team leader. 

Sharicia Harris    6SH 
For getting fully involved in the 

activities on the Active Kids Day 
at Hamstead Hall. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 6SH 
Spick and Span 2S 

Attendance 5B 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to RG   Runners up - 6SH 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 28 February 2011. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
 Jayon Dunn     RG 

For allowing another child to 
have his turn in the sand and 

giving up his own turn. 

    Rayah Hanif   3/4MW 
For picking up a reception 

child’s coat that had been left in 
the playground. 



 
 
4W Class Assembly 
Class 4W performed their class assembly this morning.  The theme was ‘Love’. They sang, danced 
and read beautifully. It was a brilliant performance. A big thank you to Mrs Winters and Miss Selmes 
for their hard work.  Well done to all the children. 
 
Business Enterprise 
The Business Enterprise Group organised the Valentine’s Disco last Tuesday.  Well done to all 
concerned. It was a great success. They managed to raise £102 for school funds. 
 
Year Six pupil chosen to join the Aston Villa Development Team 
Simon Chin in 6SH has been chosen to join the Aston Villa Development Team because of his 
excellent footballing skills. He will go training with Aston Villa every Wednesday evening and will 
take part in football tournaments.  Well done Simon. 
 
Active Kids Day 
Classes 1B, 5/6S & 6SH have all taken part in Active Kids Days at Hamstead Hall Community 
Learning Centre. The children took part in a variety of activities such as archery, team building skills 
and making shelters.  Jahmiah Farquharson was particularly praised for his excellent team leading 
skills. 
 
Tennis Taster Sessions 
On Wednesday 15 February a tennis coach from Springfield Tennis Club came into school. Each 
class had a tennis session with him and were given vouchers for 2 free lessons and a year’s free 
membership at Springfield Tennis Club. The children really enjoyed their session in school and I 
could see that we have some future Wimbledon Players in the making!! 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 18 February 2011 
and return to school on 

Monday 28 February 2011  

 
Have a lovely half term break and see you all bright and early on Monday 28 February 2011. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


